
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 HAPPY NEW YEAR CURBSIDE COLLECTION 
 

NO DELAY 
 
 

The New Year’s Day holiday will not affect the week’s 
curbside trash collection. 

 
Monday January 2 and Friday January 6, 2023 curbside 

trash collection will be collected as usual.  All items 
being disposed of must be in the barrel. 

 
Please have your barrels curbside by 6am and remember 
to place your barrels 3 to 4 feet away from each other 

and all obstructions. 
 


